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Subject: Opposed to New Fee on Letters of Protest 
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 1:59:26 PM 

To whom it may concern: 
I am writing to voice opposition to the proposed new fee for filling of Letters of Protest under 
the category of Trademark Processing Fees.  Letters of Protest are one of the few tools 
available to counter a growing trend of using trademarks to "corner the market" on very 
common phrases that become popular for print-on-demand products.  Without Letters of 
Protest, more frivolous trademarks will be filed, abusing a system that should protect 
businesses but is instead being used to monopolize certain segments of the market. 
Thank you, 
Rex Goodman 


